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INDOOR WORSHIP SERVICES UPDATE FROM 

MARYLAND DIOCESE  

 

 

COVID-19 update. According to the most recent directive from the Diocese of 
Maryland public indoor worship services is suspended until further notice. We 
will update you in the weekly newsletter as to when we can safely resume 
indoor worship services. 
 

As we all continue to deal with these constant changes and uncertain times, 
please know that we at Middleham and St. Peter’s Parish are always here for 
each other.  If you have any Pastoral Care needs please don’t hesitate to 
contact Father Nathan. If you have any questions or concerns please let us 
know. We appreciate your patience and cooperation in maintaining the safety 
and health of the people in this parish and our larger community. 
 
Wear a mask! 

Wash your hands! 

Stay safe! 

Stay healthy! 

 

 

Rev. Nathan Beall 
Rector 
301-704-2320 
Fr.Nathan.Beall@middlehamandstpeters.org 

 
Joan Shisler 
Senior Warden        
410-474-4849 
jrbstiger@comcast.net 
 
Jim Yoe 
Junior Warden 
443-975-6797 
jmyoe@comcast.net 
                    
Anne Gross 
410-326-4948 
office@middlehamandstpeters.org 
grossanne@comcast.net 
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